
  
 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

6th December 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

End of term reminders 

Wednesday 11th December disco for secondary pupils and families 5.15 – 6.45. Students must have an adult with 

them to attend.   

Thursday 12th December disco for Key Stage 2 pupils (Mint, Brenchley, Burgess and Rye) 2.15 – 2.45 – parents 

are welcome to join. 

Thursday 19th December will be our Christmas Dinner day for all pupils. Christmas jumpers and party clothes are 

welcome if your child would like to wear those.  

Food Bank Collection 

We are holding our annual collection for a local food bank. Donations of non-perishable food items are welcome. 

There will be crates for donations left in the reception area. Some of our Key Stage 4 students will deliver the 

donations at the end of term in the school minibus.  

Christmas Tree 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Thank you to AOK Events who donated this Tree Brothers tree to the school. We will share a picture next week 

of it looking even more festive! 

Immunisations 

Please see attached leaflets about some community flu jab sessions that are coming up in December if your child 

has not had the flu jab and you would like them to have it. 

Earwig 

We are now reporting to you about your child’s learning half termly through www.earwig.uk.com If you have not 

logged in this academic year, you should have received a welcome email from Earwig yesterday or today with 

details about how to log in. You will be able to access your child’s subject unit records each half term to see what 

they have been learning.  

If you need any support around this, then please do let me know and I am happy to help. You will receive 

reminders at the beginning of each half term when the new records have been released to your account.  

Have a lovely weekend. 

Best wishes, 

 

 

Erin McCarthy 

Head of School 

http://www.earwig.uk.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


